
Take Part Today
● �Are you a parent with kids  

at home?

● �Are you 18 or older?

● �Are you the primary grocery 
shopper in your home?

● �Are you a resident of Oregon?

Oregon State University is asking 
Oregonians about family dinners. 

If you answer yes to each question 
above, you can take our survey and 
receive a free kitchen tool.

It will take you about 3 to 5 
minutes to fill out the online 

survey.

We will send you the kitchen 
tool of your choice.

Paid for in part by OSU and Oregon SNAP. The study name is “Family Dinner Survey”  and the main researcher is Lauren Tobey.

Go here to take the online survey  
http://foodhero.org/survey


